
Mr Lawrence Loh Kiah Muan had written a letter to The Straits Times Forum Page that was 

published today (15th Feb 2022) urging the Singapore Exchange to rejuvenate the Singapore 

market which has been in the doldrums for too long a time.  

He has also acknowledged what our President Nalla had written to the same paper on 29th 

Jan 2022 resonates with him. 

It's about time concrete actions are undertaken to rebuild the vibrancy of our Singapore 

stock market. 

 


